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The executive 
CUE 
2170 Western Parkway 
Vancouver, B.C~ 

Attention: Adrien Kiernan, President 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

Department of Surgery 
Suite 3100 
Laurel Pavilion 
VGH 

Over the past several weeks I have attended meetings of the membership 
and executive as both an . in-coming and an active member of the executive 
board. 

These meetings were January 6, l3p 15, 16~ 27t February 2. 5, February 
10, 24 and February 26~ i.e. ten meetings . On these days I parked my car 
and paid for parking in a lot adjacent to the hospital so that I could get 
to the meetings more promptly than if I had to walk a long distance to where 
I normally park on the street. 

This cost $2.00 per day and I attach the receipts. If you could 
reimburse me for the $20.00 I would appreciate it . The cheque could be sent 
to me at work via UBC mail. 

I still have a key and will return it to the office as promptly as 
possible and recover the receipt which I gave for it and which is in petty 
cash.box. 

Its been real, and I look forward to the results on March 26. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sandy Lundy 



The members and executive 
Canadian University Employees 
2170 Western Parkway 
Vancouver, B.C. 

Attention: Adrien Kiernan, president 

Dear Sisters .. and Brothers, 

March 1, 1987 

It has been a pleasure to serve as recording secretary of the union 
since January 15, 1987. Regretfully, howeverp I find that I must resign. 
For one thing, I am moving house on March 21 and must give full attention 
to my job and personal matters. 

The past few weeks have interesting, exciting and hectic, and I have 
been glad to serve the union as recording secretary, and to have met so 
JDanY pleasant and capable people on the executive. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sandy Lundy 
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